
MEMO TO  : The Honorable President  
   And Board of Trustees  
 
 
FROM  : David A. Hulseberg 
   Village Manager 
 
 
DATE  : July 31, 2009  
 
 
SUBJECT  : Agreement with Roger C. Marquardt & Company for  

Lobbying Services   
 
 
Attached is an Agreement between the Village of Lombard and Roger C. 
Marquardt & Company, Incorporated providing for lobbying services for the 
Village beginning June 1, 2009 through July 1, 2010.  As you are aware, the 
Village has utilized the service of RCM & CO. in the past and has been pleased 
with the services provided.   
 
I would like to recommend that the Village Board approve this Agreement.  If you 
have any questions, please feel free to contact me.   
 
/cb 
 
Attachments   
 
/cb  
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